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"Let Our Voices be Heard”  We have focussed our 

learning in four key areas:

An understanding of what this means has been achieved through our Think-Talk-Create; Garden to Table and 
Kaitiaki Leadership Programmes.

      

We have put together a selection of photographs that reflect some of the great learning that has 
gone on in 2018.  We invite you to enjoy these together.  
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LOOKING AHEAD TO 2019    

At Holy Cross we are extremely proud of the authentic learning opportunities we provide for our 
students. We work hard to create a curriculum reflects our unique identity and the desires and 
needs of our community at Holy Cross School Miramar. 
In 2019 we will work on strengthening the programmes and structures we have in place to 
facilitate a greater coherence in learning pathways.
To help with this we are going to introduce a framework that can be applied to every key learning 
area, a framework that will support our learners, both now and in the future.  The development 
and understanding of this framework will encourage greater participation and involvement of our 
community and we look forward to working with you on this. 

FEEL IMAGINE DO SHARE

CHALLENGE: At our end of year liturgy we presented to you a holiday challenge to introduce 
you to the  FIDS structure. Please make the time to carry out this first FIDS challenge.

  Feel – As a family think about a person or people you know who you would like to do 
something special for over the Christmas period.

Imagine- .Brainstorm lots of ideas about things you could do

Do- Choose an idea that you think will have the biggest impact and DO this.

Share- When you come back to school at the start of 2019 share your story with your 
class- you might tell your class about it, you might write about it, you might share a 

photograph



    

Notices
MARK YOUR CALENDAR

Thursday 31st January 2019       Learning conferences
Friday 1st February 2019             Learning conferences
Book a time with your child’s teacher either online 
www.schoolinterviews.co.nz  code :  4hhnn or contact the school 
office for a booking time.
Monday 4th February : First day in new classes
Wednesday 6th February Waitangi Day - school closed
Friday 8th February - Subway lunches start up again
Friday 12th April- End of Term 1

Be Prepared for Summer!
In Terms 1 and 4 at Holy 
Cross students can wear 
the summer uniform. All 
students must wear a blue 
school hat when they are 
outside for sports and 
break times. There is a 
strict no hat no play policy 
to keep all students sun 
safe. Please take the 
opportunity over the 
holidays  to ensure that 
your child has a hat to wear 
and a water bottle to drink 
from for the first day back 
at school. Caps are 
available to buy from the 
office for $10. 

.

Holy Cross Church, 90 Miramar Ave, Miramar
Christmas Eve   6pm Childrens Mass at Holy Cross School Hall
Christmas Day   9am Mass at Holy Cross Church
St Patrick’s Church, 3 Childers Tce, Kilbirnie
Christmas Eve   5.30pm Childrens Mass
                            11pm Carols followed by 11.30pm Mass
Christmas Day   10am Mass
St Anthony’s Church, 66 Falkirk Ave, Seatoun
Christmas Eve   11.30pm Carols followed by Midnight Mass
Christmas Day   10.30am Mass with Children
CHILDREN'S CHRISTMAS MASS at Holy Cross 
School hall 6pm on Monday 24/12/18. If you would 
like to be a part of the music group or nativity play 
please contact the church office ph 388 6953

We bid farewell  to our student leavers and their families- please keep in touch with 
us and keep us informed of your continued learning journey.
 Included with this newsletter is an information sheet for the learning conferences, 
please feel free to complete some of the form prior to your appointment.
Copies will also be available on our website. 
God bless you all, have a wonderful Christmas and safe holidays.See you in 2019.
Celeste Hastings 
 Principal

http://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz
http://www.hcm.school.nz



